
 

ORDER 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Laurel Fire Department is requesting permission to send Fire Chief, 

Mark Nichols and Battalion Chief, Leo Brown, to the Mississippi Fire Chiefs Association 

Conference in Vicksburg, MS, May 30-June 2, 2019. The estimated cost of the trip is 

$300 per person. The expenses will be paid from account 001.260.610.0. 

 

NOW THEREFORE, IT IS ORDERED by the Mayor and the Laurel City Council that 

Fire Chief, Mark Nichols and Battalion Chief, Leo Brown be allowed to attend the 

Mississippi Fire Chiefs Association Annual Conference, May 30-June 2, 2019 in 

Vicksburg, MS.  

 

Motion was made by Councilperson Page, seconded by Councilperson Wheat, that the 

above and foregoing Order be adopted. 

 

Upon roll call vote, the result was as follows: 

 

YEAS:  Capers, Wheat, Thaxton, Carmichael, S. Comegys, T. Comegys, Page 

 

NAYS:   None 

 

ABSTAINING:   None 

 

ABSENT:   None 

 

The President thereupon declared the motion carried and the Order adopted this the 7th  

 

day of May, A.D. 2019. 

 

______________________________ 

PRESIDENT OF THE COUNCIL      

 

 

ATTESTED AND SUBMITTED TO THE MAYOR BY THE CLERK OF COUNCIL  

ON________________________. 

 

_____________________________ 

                                                                                   CLERK OF THE COUNCIL 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

APPROVED ( ) DATE________ 

 

VETOED ( ) DATE________  

 

 

 

____________________________ 

                                                                                                       MAYOR 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

__________________ 

   CITY CLERK 

 
 

 

 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Min. of 05/07/19; Bk. No. 10; Pg. No. ______________; Agn. Itm. No. 4Q 


